
Agreed Report 

September Board of Management meeting.  

Application was made in June for the replacements of internal and external doors. The board 

approved a trip to Barcelona for next Easter. The school has been informed that we no longer have a 

NEPS psychologist assigned to the school. We have a number of assessments available to us until 

such time as a Psychologist is assigned. The Board approved the introduction of a fee for woodwork.  

The sen team have received training and commence the introduction of L2LPS. The Board was 

informed of the introduction of a new wellbeing rotation with first years. French has been made 

optional for this year. It will be reviewed before the end of the year. The school is focusing on 

Positive PR with the wider community this year. The school will be focusing on tracking. The positive 

progression rates were shared with the Board.  

 

 


